
St. Stanislaus School Advisory Board

Meeting minutes

Thursday, September 12, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m. by Jessica Schrimpf. Jessica Schrimpf led an
opening prayer.

Members present: Tina Forbis (Principal), Jessica Schrimpf (President), Travis Bruemmer,
Megan Luebbert, Rick Massman, Jessica Nicolaescu, Andrea White, and Jennifer Wolken
Members absent: Mgsr. Cox (Pastor), Sally Lepper

The August meeting minutes were reviewed. A motion was made by Andrea White and
seconded by Travis Bruemmer to approve. The motion to approve carried.

New members were welcomed to the Advisory Board and introductions of previous members
were made.

Tina Forbis presented the Principal’s Report:
● Stewardship letter was sent out to all parents
● Currently the school does not have a counselor. There is the possibility to have a

counselor come 1x a month as she would share time with several schools. Her role
would be to see students on a 1 on 1.

● Sending out a survey to gather interest for summer care. DECE requires information
prior to December especially regarding Lunch. Discussed possible times, pricing, and
staffing.

● There were some responses to volunteer to help with the technology auction

Pastor’s Report: nothing to report this date.

Other Business:
● Discussed safety measures in place at the school. Some positive changes were made as

a result of the self study. Planning to add more cameras to the exterior of the building
this year.

● Text reminders are working well.
● Have teachers complete a survey regarding school supplies. Would teachers prefer

money to go towards some supplies so they could be ordered as needed throughout the
year?

The next meeting will be held October 10, 2024 at 6:30 p.m.

With no further business, Jessica Schrimpf led the closing prayer and the meeting adjourned at
p.m.
Respectfully submitted by,
Jessica Nicolaescu, Secretary


